Tafuni, Steven

From: Bayne, Bradley J <Bradley.Bayne@atkinsglobal.com>
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2016 2:13 PM

To: Tafuni, Steven

Cc: Steve Strickland; Willie Nabong

Subject: WACS 40612 / water quality sampling at Hardee Co. landfill
Steve,

This is notification that the monitoring wells and surface water at the Hardee County Landfill are planned for sampling
during the week of May 23, 2016 (most likely on May 25 and 26, 2016). Thanks.

Thanks,

Brad Bayne, P.G.
Senior Scientist 1l, GeoSciences Group
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